
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

The Saint Paul’s Mothers Club will again sponsor “Give Thanks for Grandparents” Day on Friday, October 13th. 

 

We are issuing this invitation to you via email as we don’t mail things directly to grandparents, unless asked. 

 

If your son has a grandparent or grandparents who would like to attend, please invite them.  Here’s a summary of 

what will happen: 

 

• Grandparents report to the Briggs Assembly Center on Friday, October 13th.  Coffee & a light breakfast 

will be available starting at 10:45 am.  Students attending GP Day will be dismissed at 11:15.  They 

report to Briggs Assembly Center and meet/greet their grandparent(s).  The program begins at 11:30.  

Make sure you inform your son if his grandparent(s) will attend.  Students not attending GP Day will be 

dismissed at 11:35, when they are free to leave. 

 

• In lieu of a professional photographer, photo stations will be available inside Briggs for parent volunteers 

to take a photo using the grandparent’s phone or camera.  Also, there are many locations throughout our 

beautiful campus to have a picture taken. 

 

• A prayer service will begin at 11:30, followed by a President’s Assembly.  The whole program lasts about 

an hour. 

 

• In order to adequately prepare, registration is required by October 9th; however, the link will close 

once we have reached maximum capacity, so please register early. Here is the registration link:  

https://forms.gle/ceJRFaKY47N9FJmc6  or use the QR code below. 

 

• Parents are encouraged to register for their son’s grandparents since using the google document within 

the link may be unfamiliar to them. 

 

• Students attending Grandparent Day are asked to wear their dress uniforms. 

 

I know that some of our students have suffered the loss of a grandparent recently.  Know that I am sensitive to 

these situations and offer our prayers for you. 

 

Thank you for helping us make this annual event so successful.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Trevor C. Watkins, AFSC 

President 

 

https://forms.gle/ceJRFaKY47N9FJmc6

